From: West Coast Detailing

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano OHV area
Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 10:05:22 PM

Good afternoon,

I am a local business owner who is in support of keeping the OHV area at the Oceano Dunes
open. My family has been here for 35yrs and we love everything about our town, including the
OHYV park. Please keep it open to the public.

West Coast Detailing

(805) 543-9274
http://WestCoastDetailSLO.com

Google, Yelp, & Facebook reviews are appreciated!
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